



 
Dear Parents/Carers,


	 The Minister of Education released a statement this afternoon and announced that the 
Easter holiday has been brought forward by two weeks.  The last day of the Spring Term is this 
Friday 20th March 2020. Please find the statement on the link below:


https://gov.wales/statement-minster-education-kirsty-williams-school-closures-wales


https://twitter.com/wgmin_education/status/1240269686329270272 

As soon as the school is given any further details we will, as always, keep you informed. 
Thank you for your continued support,


Miss S. Mansfield

Acting Headteacher
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